
From: Nicholas Thompson  
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 8:17 AM
To: City Clerk <cityclerk@grand-rapids.mi.us>
Subject: Supporting Bing Goei for 3rd Ward

Good Morning Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners,

I would like to take a second and voice my support for Bing Goei to fill the open seat as the Third Ward 
Commissioner.  Bing has been a client of mine for five years, and there is no one for whom I have more 
respect.  He is well organized, intelligent, and forward thinking, but most of all he is a pleasure to be 
around.  His compassion for others is what I believe separates Bing from any other potential 
candidates.  Without question, I spend more time working with Bing on his quest to help others, than 
helping him with his own business.  

I would be more than happy to discuss my experiences with Bing if that would be helpful to any of 
you.  Please feel free to reach out if I can be of any help.

         Nick Thompson
               AVP, Commercial Lender
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